
Face Painting and Spooky Tattoos
Our little ones embraced the Halloween spirit by having their faces painted with
spooky designs and sporting temporary tattoos. The joy on their faces was truly
priceless.

This past week, we celebrated
Halloween in style at HIK with a
fantastic event filled with fun and
laughter. It was a day to
remember, and we want to share
the highlights with you!!!

Ghost Bowling, Bobbing for
Doughnuts, Witches Ring Toss,
and Ghost Hunt
The event was packed with
thrilling games that kept our
young participants entertained
for hours. .

HALLOWEEN AT HIK!!!
A Spooktacular Halloween
Event at HIK

From knocking down ghost pins in a game of
bowling to the hilarious bobbing for doughnuts,
testing their aim with the witches' ring toss, and
embarking on a ghost hunt, there was never a dull
moment



Spooky!!!!

Thank you for being a part of the HIK family and
for your continued support. It's the dedication of
our community that makes these memorable
moments possible.

Trick-or-Treating at HIK
Our little ones had an extra treat during
the event. They went trick-or-treating
from class to class, spreading
Halloween cheer throughout our HIK
community. It was heartwarming to see
them exchange smiles, candies, and
laughter with their fellow students.

Delicious Treats
In addition to all the fun and games,
our families contributed to the event's
success by bringing a mouthwatering
spread of snacks and food. The
delicious treats served as a reminder
of the strong sense of community that
makes HIK so special.

The Halloween event at HIK was an incredible
success and will undoubtedly be a cherished
memory

Singing Spooky Songs
The atmosphere was lively with the
sound of laughter and singing as
our children got together to sing
spooky Halloween songs. Their
enthusiasm and camaraderie made
the day even more special.


